

Headteacher: Miss Nicola Ball Chair of Governors: Mr David Harvey

Dear Parents and Carers,

25th October 2024

Autumn Term One: House Point Winners

It has been lovely to see the children challenging themselves to receive house points over the course of the first half of Autumn Term. I have proudly watched as children have been awarded house points for using their manners, trying their best and supporting each other.

As you will all know, each child is part of a House Team. Our four teams are Winyard (Red Team), Seaborough (Blue Team), Bincombe (Yellow Team) and Windwhistle (Green Team). Across the year the children have competitions held for their houses such as our Sports day and the House Point Challenge. The children enjoy being part of a wider community within their school.

Points can be awarded for a wide variety of successes, achievements and attitudes. Examples can include listening well in class, super effort with work, positive attitude to tricky work, polite behaviour, help given to peers, super lunch time manners, neat presentation, kind behaviour and great ideas shared in class.

Points can be awarded by all members of staff across the school and everyone definitely enjoys the opportunity to regularly praise and reward the children.

Whilst each house has been praised for every house point earned this half term, I am pleased to share with you that this term Winyard (Red Team) collected the highest total of house points! Their reward is a non-uniform day on Friday 8th November.

This reward is just one of the ways in which we are able to recognise and praise our children's academic and social successes.

We congratulate Winyard House children.

If you have any questions about our house points or any other aspect of our behaviour policy please do not hesitate to pop in and see me.

Nicola Ball **Headteacher**











